
From: Lee, Kevin <kevin.lee@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 September 2019 12:04 
To: Carolyn Wilkins <Carolyn.Wilkins@oldham.gov.uk> 
Subject: Oldham Council Resolution - Closing the Loophole 
 
 

Dear Carolyn 
  
Thank you for the letter to the Mayor setting out the details of the motion that was agreed by the 
full Council meeting on 11th September, regarding the NSPCC’s ‘Closing the Loophole’ campaign. 
  
I am pleased to let you know that Andy is very happy to support the Council’s position and the 
NSPCC campaign. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Kevin 
  
-- 
Kevin Lee 
Director of Mayor’s Office 
Churchgate House 
56 Oxford Street 
Manchester  M1 6EU 
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